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Taney County Health Department Trains Over 1000 People to Help Prevent Suicide

The Taney County Health Department (TCHD) is excited to announce that over 1000 people in 
Taney County have completed the Question, Persuade, Refer (QPR) gatekeeper training to help 
prevent suicide.

QPR is a special training that teaches people how to spot warning signs, offer hope, and help 
connect someone with professional help if they are thinking about suicide. 

With help from local schools, community groups, and businesses, TCHD has been able to offer 
QPR training to people all over Taney County. Each one-hour session teaches people how to 
Question someone who may need help, Persuade them to get help, and Refer them to the right 
mental health resources. This milestone shows how people in Taney County are coming together 
to make Taney County safer, and more supportive for everyone. 

“This was an eye-opening training,” states Ian Hildebrand, a College of the Ozarks student, and 
recently trained QPR gatekeeper. “I learned steps to take to properly communicate with people 
who may be struggling with suicidal thoughts.”

QPR training is free, through funding from the Missouri Department of Health and Senior 
Services Maternal Child Health Services contract which helps to provide all the supplies. The 
training can be tailored to youth, adults, first responders, and veterans. Please contact the Taney 
County Health Department at 417-334-4544 ext 594 for more information or to schedule a 
training. 

For more information contact the Taney County Health Department at 417-334-4544, visit our website at 
www.taneycohealth.org, or like our FaceBook, Instagram and Pinterest pages. 

###
As a leader in health, the Taney County Health Department serves Taney County residents and visitors in 
their pursuit of a healthy lifestyle and environment. The Taney County Health Department’s mission is to 
create a healthy and safe community for people to live, work, and play, today and in the future. Caring, 
serving, and protecting Taney County since 1961. Please visit our website www.taneycohealth.org to 
learn more about our services.

This project is funded in part by the Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services MCH Services 
Contract # DH250056868, and is supported by the Health Resources Services Administration (HRSA) of 
the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) under grant #B04MC47428, Maternal and 
Child Health Services for $12,834,718, of which $0 is from non-governmental sources. This information 
or content and conclusions are those of the author and should not be construed as the official position or 
policy of, nor should any endorsements be inferred by HRSA, HHS or the U.S. Government.
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